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Steph Hare, your Hudson River Presbytery Triennium Registrar popping in with a little updated information on registration for this summer's Presbyterian Youth Triennium, our denomination's massive (and massively exciting) once every three-year gathering for youth at Purdue University:
· We have registrations starting to roll in for our HRP Delegation, which is wonderful! We even have some past Triennium participants from HRP who have applied and have been accepted to the Triennium Work Crew - woohoo!
· [bookmark: _GoBack]If this is the first email you have received from me, I am super excited to share this registration info with you. I hope that you will share it with any and all of the current 8th - 12th grade youth and fun loving adults in your congregations and encourage them to think about signing up for Triennium. Please take a look at the attached info sheet and feel free to forward via email or copy and distribute it (highlights of that info are copied below)
· If this is the second email that you have received from me in as many weeks, I want to point out that the registration link (if you hadn't already tried it) in the body of that earlier email was missing a character, so therefore won't work. The address for registration in the info sheet is correct, so if you have distributed that sheet, no worries there. 
· If you haven't had the chance to check it out yet, I highly recommend the official promo video for Triennium: https://vimeo.com/273568850  
· Please remember that your individual congregation does not have to send an entire youth group to be part of Triennium. Our delegation is made up of youth from the entire Presbytery, so whether your congregation has one student headed to Triennium or 12, we are all going to be part of the HRP flock. Triennium is a great way to get to meet other Presbyterian youth from near and far!
· If anyone has parents in your congregations that have questions about Triennium for which you don't have answers, I am happy to speak to them - especially the super nervous ones. Please feel free to share my contact info with them, or send their info to me and I will reach out to them. 
· I will be traveling with the Delegation along with the other great folks already signing up to Adult Advisors (chaperones). Please note, as of right now, we know we will need at least two male chaperones (over 21 years old), so if there are male youth worker staff, volunteers, parents, or pastors out there in you congregations who are excited about Triennium, please encourage them to sign up soon so that I know we can meet our minimum requirement for Adult Advisors.  
· The deadline for registering as a part of the Hudson River Presbytery delegation is May 1, but please encourage folks to sign up as soon as they are able. 
· Stay tuned for a date for a pre-Triennium HRP Delegation meeting  
For more information, see the attached flyer: "What is Triennium?", check out the nuts and bolts info below, send me an email or give me a call. I would love to be in touch with you!

Blessings, 

Steph

